
We had a good attendance at breakfast this morning with 58-1/2 present. We were welcomed at the 
door with mimosas and muffins compliments of our out-going President, Rene'.  Breakfast burritos were 
then provided by Santanah's food truck compliments of the club. 
 
Announcements: 
No breakfast next Friday, July 3 
First quarter food service will be provided by Metra catering starting on July 10. 
 
Bejot Golf Tournament is scheduled for July 31, there will also not be breakfast that day 
The Bejot is our annual club tournament, open to members and spouses.  All skill levels are encouraged 
to participate, teams are formed so there are some from each skill level on each team. 
Cost is $55 per person that includes cart and a box lunch. 
Please contact Steve Staebler at wdtsteviejohn@aol.com 406-671-0068 or Larry Iacopini at 
golf4or@gmail.com 406-670-0500 to sign up. 
They are also looking for flag prizes so let them know if you can help. 
 
Beef Raffle - Lisa was present to hand out tickets and collect money.  Rene' will be at Canyon Creek 
Brewing tonight from 4-6 if you would like to pick up tickets.  Please keep your sold ticket books in tact 
when you turn your money in to Lisa.  Per Lisa about half of our members have picked up tickets so 
far.  We're strongly encouraging all members to commit to selling at least one book to help raise funds 
for our Grants Committee to be able to grant out to deserving non-profits. 
 
6 names were drawn for the 2020/21 Grants Committee of the 8 that signed up interested, they were: 
Shannon Christensen 
Jim Critelli 
Craig Burke 
Greg Waring 
Lisa McDaniel 
Mel Reinhardt 
A reminder to the committee, if you miss 2 committee meetings, you will be terminated from the 
committee so if you're not able to make the commitment, please let the Co-Chairs know.  Co-Chairs for 
this committee are Kevin Davis and Ed Kaufman.  You will be contacted  
with information on the next meeting. 
 
Stacy still has some member's child abuse prevention t-shirts, please get with her to pick them up if you 
haven't already. 
Also, she talked about the Island Adventure Run to benefit the Family Tree Center.  The run is virtual this 
year and is this Saturday and Sunday. There will still be course obstacles and instructions to make it 
fun.   

Sign up at: runsignup.com/Race/MT/Billings/IslandXAdventureRace   
 
Our speaker was Joey Traywick who is a nurse in the COVID unit at St. Vincent's Hospital.   
Main takeaway - Be a good person and you'll live longer! 
He brought some levity to the COVID times, encouraging us to remain social while still staying smart 
about the virus and to always think about what others might be going through. 
 
Rene' closed out the meeting with awards for board members and passed the gavel to Dina. 
 

mailto:wdtsteviejohn@aol.com
mailto:golf4or@gmail.com
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Frunsignup.com%2FRace%2FMT%2FBillings%2FIslandXAdventureRace%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2pTbrc2GAI92vuFbNu6tNnPMQb_THH0d2yQU_qXx5tBU9pxM3_6S4u9Ao&h=AT3R3CoxbS6dItdnp_mbmkFcitU54EqV6ojnMyNBUrgUz6hWYc8olKg7EeUE1c_Aii1-ai8KmiYB6cly_gH9yUZgSi7LWoTHa95FK9o6zlQP29WksHFad1yyNOXSxGV6rw


Have a great weekend everyone! 
 
 
 


